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Interim Report Cards 
 
We are pleased to announce that your child’s Term 1 Interim 
Report Card will be available for online viewing and/or printing at 
3 pm on Monday, November 28, 2016.  Note that for this school 
year, online report cards will only be available to parents whose 
children attend Sherwood Heights or Rudolph Hennig Junior High 
Schools. We are anticipating that all other Elk Island Public junior 
high schools will offer online report cards to parents in the 2017 -18 
school year. 
 

To access the online report card, log into your PowerSchool Parent 
Portal account and click on “Junior High Interim Report Card”.  If 
you do not have a Parent Portal account, click on this link: Parent 
Portal  and follow the instructions and/or instructional video. 
 

If you wish to print the report card, click on the “print” button found 
on the right hand side of the top banner on the report card 
page.  If you have any difficulty accessing, setting up, or printing 
the report card, please contact the school at 780-467-5930. 

If you do not wish to access the report card online, please 
contact the school on or after November 28th and a paper copy 
will be sent home with your child.        

Book Fair News - A big thank you to all students and staff 
for supporting the book fair. We raised $1200 in profit for the school 
to purchase literature to support literacy.  

Upcoming Events 

Nov. 28 - Interim progress report 
available in PowerSchool -
3:00pm 

Nov. 29 - School Council 
7:00pm 

Dec. 7- Early dismissal 

Dec. 24 - Jan. 8 - Winter Break 
 

   Sherwood Heights School Council 
– November 2017 

We had a wonderful turnout in 
September and have formed a 
school council for the 2016-17 
school year. I’m excited to serve as 
your chair this year. I wanted to take 
this opportunity to talk a little bit 
about what we have planned this 
year: unlike elementary schools, we 
do not have a fundraising society, 
so school council meetings will be 
focused on issues, discussions, and 
information relevant to parents.  

Our next meeting is November 29th 
at 7:00 pm in the library. We are 
planning on getting parent 
feedback on the new nutrition 
administrative procedure, and to 
look at Sherwood Heights results on 
the grade 9 PATs and 
Accountability Survey Pillar, and to 
identify a few key areas where 
parents can help support the 
school. We are going to be 
brainstorming some presentations 
that may interest parents as well. 

We really hope you can join us!  
 

Jacquie Surgenor 
School Council Chair 

 

   

Our school will be supporting our community food bank 
once again leading up to the holidays. More information to 
follow, thanks in advance for your generosity! 
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